
Guildford Borough Council 

Audit of Accounts 2020/21 

Notice of Completion of the Audit 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with Regulation 16(1) of the Accounts and Audit 

(England)  

Regulations 2015 that the audit of Guildford Borough Council’s financial statements for  

the year ended 31 March 2021 has been completed and the Statement of Accounts for the Financial  

year 2020/21 has been published. 

Any interested local government elector may inspect and make copies of: 

• The statement of accounts prepared by the authority 

• The local auditor’s certificate that the audit of the authority’s accounts has 

been completed. 

• The local auditor’s opinion on the statement of accounts 

• Any recommendation relating to the authority, or an entity connected with it 

The statement of accounts may be found on the Council’s website at: 

https://www.guildford.gov.uk/statementofaccounts 

or: 

Alternatively, to view the accounts please write to: 

Richard Bates FCPFA 

Strategic Director of Finance 

Guildford & Waverley Borough Councils 

Millmead House 

Guildford 

GU2 4BB 

 

26th September 2024 

 

 

 

https://www.guildford.gov.uk/statementof

